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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The conference committee recommendation to HB 2162 restores title and enacting clause to the 

measure. Five Million Nine Hundred Thirty-five Thousand Dollars ($5,935,000) is directed from 

the Conservation Commission's overall base budget to the Terry Peach Water Restoration Fund 

to address additional invasive woody species eradication efforts referenced in this measure. 

 

HB 2162 modifies and expands the Terry Peach Water Restoration Act to become a statewide 

program targeting several harmful woody species. The Conservation Commission has estimated 

that a statewide expansion of this program would have a total fiscal impact of Ten Million 

Dollars ($10,000,000); the agency would require Nine Million Dollars ($9,000,000) in additional 

state funding towards this program. Therefore, the fiscal impact to FY-26 state budgetary 

resources is $9,000,000. 

 

Prepared By: Jay St Clair, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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